MRC General Meeting

1/7/21

Acceptance of the minutes; Holly Wall accepted; Frank Donnelly
seconded.

Sports Reports

Baseball- No report

Softball- registration open for REC.

Football- No report

Track- No Report

Street Hockey- started and it’s going well, they have tournament tryouts soon.

Soccer- they already have uniforms from last year and are meeting soon to talk
about registrations opening.

Basketball- season is cancelled and they are hoping for a summer season.

Flag Football- 100 people signed up for the winter league. Looking to start 2/12
and go for 2 months.

Boys Lacrosse- registrations are under way. The season is scheduled to start in
March.

Girls Lacrosse- registrations open12/10, set to close 1/17 and plan on starting in
Mid March.

Field Hockey- No Report
Cheerleading- Fall wrapped up. No basketball cheer.
Wrestling- No Report

SUP- Football at Evesboro Downs on Monday nights, Soccer in the spring 5-7
weeks, Kickball/track and field in the spring

Evesham Twp.- No report

Lenape Reg. Dist.- winter sports are a go.



Elks- No report

Treasurer’s Report

$343,585.15 Travel
$97,935.56 GNA
$422,363.76 In Town

$863,883.93 Total

New Business

Fundraising committee- Walt Miller,Mike Orth, Meghan Lafferty-Goins,
Rosemary Bernardi, Kevin Kotch, and Stephanie

-Sell advertising spaces, finishing up signs at Cherokee, brick or paver sales.
Sports budgets are almost done-need one more(Baseball).
Girls Lacrosse has two new commissioners Tracey Butterline and Nicole S.

2018 Audit Finalized and going into 2021 we are looking to change CPA’s and
looking to get more cost effective.

We are going to review the actual vs. the projected budget.

The GNA account took a loss of $45,972.

Revenues-$1,691

Some of the cuts we made in 2020 we won’t realize the savings until 2021.

Our next General meeting will be the 1+ Thursday of every month. Next month
will probably be a Zoom meeting. We will be at Oak Avenue when we go back to
meeting in person.



